
Betty Jo Mahan <bettyjo.mahan@knoxmpc.org>

[MPC Comment] Use on Review? 
1 message

Amy Brooks <amy.brooks@knoxtrans.org> Tue, Aug 8, 2017 at 2:32 PM
Reply-To: amy.brooks@knoxtrans.org
To: Commission <commission@knoxmpc.org>

Comment on #8-K-17UR below.

---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: BARBARA APKING <bapking@coldwellbanker.com> 
Date: Mon, Aug 7, 2017 at 4:18 PM 
Subject: Re: Use on Review? 
To: Amy Brooks <amy.brooks@knoxtrans.org> 

Thank you, Amy

Count me opposed to a storage facility across from the new Basilica! That belongs on Sutherland or Middlebrook and
not in Bearden !!!!!  

--  
Amy Brooks, AICP
Integrated Planning Manager

(865) 215-4001
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--  
___________________________________________________ 
This message was directed to commission@knoxmpc.org 


